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Dear , 

I would like to thank you for your participation in the Investor W orkshop on Investment 
Protection in the EU on 17 December 2018. 

Y our participation as a speaker on the first panel added a valuable academic perspective 
to the discussion. I thank you for your important contribution which enriched the 
discussion and added value to the constructive exchange of views with the workshop 
participants. 

As we remain open to continue the dialogue with stakeholders in this field, I would be 
happy to meet you again on future occasions. 

Sincerely yours, 

--
John BERRIGAN 
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